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Tulane Campus Recreation is holding its annual summer maintenance event, August
Closure, at the Reily Student Recreation Center. During the closure (Aug. 1-5), staff,
instructors, student workers, and contracted workers will tackle several projects
including power washing the exterior entrance, updating flooring, installing new
equipment, repairing tile in the natatorium, a complete renovation of the social pool
as well as detailed cleaning of the entire facility. Reily members are welcome to use
the Loyola Recreational Sports Complex until Saturday (August 6) when Reily

reopens.
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